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the city, and as the prayer meeting was discontinued the last 
fifteen minutes were given to prayer and praise. A ettcr 
was sent every week to the class and one returned by the 
class, so we were able, though away, to keep in touch with 
the girls. There has been a very earnest spirit manifested 
in the study of God’s word. The tea hour, for which from 
15 to 30 remain, with its opportunity for a quiet word with 
one and another before separating for their various church 
services, has been much blessed. One girl was lately over­
heard saying to another: “I just live for Sunday Bible Class, 
1 look forward to it all the week,” and we can but thank 
God that the Holy Spirit is indeed taking of the deep things 
of God and revealing them unto these dear girls.

The prayer meetings have had a larger attendance, and 
Saturday evenings have been times of refreshing. It is very 
gratifying as one girl after another comes hurrying in, 
though often very tired with the week’s work and the hour 
is late before she can get out, yet eager to have a share in 
the blessing. Prayers have been very definite, praying by 
name for those the Spirit has laid on their hearts and many 
answers have been recorded.

We had the privilege in November of having with us Miss 
Todd from India, the missionary who found for us the little 
girl to whom we gave the name of Emma Barber, and placed 
her in school. She has kept watch over her these seven 
years and has faithfully kept us in touch with her by her 
'°ry interesting letters. While with us she spoke four times 
to the older girls, and also to the children. As she told us 
of Emma’s intellectual ability, her bright, joyous spirit, and, 
above all, of her deep Christian character, we could but 
thank God that He had given us a little part in the work of


